

Gloucestershire Care Services

Dear Care Home Manager,

The Care Home Support Team would like to recognise and celebrate the achievements of yourself and your staff.

You were nominated as Care Home of the Week by Mandy Barnard and Fiona Farrington following their visit on the 17th December 2009 to vaccinate residents against Swine Flu. They wanted to thank you for being so well prepared for their visit and enjoyed the warm, caring and friendly atmosphere of the home.

Please share this acknowledgement of achievement with your staff, and we look forward to working with you again soon.

Yours sincerely,

Alison Bradshaw

P. P.

Care Home Support Team manager

Care Services

NHS Gloucestershire

www.nhsglos.nhs.uk